
SHARING WITH MEMBERS: This letter has been sent to
Metropolitan/Provincial Grand Masters, Grand Superintendents,

Metropolitan/Provincial Grand Secretaries and Metropolitan/Provincial
Grand Scribes E.

Please make sure that this message is forwarded to members.

Joint statement

Please click below and read a joint statement from the United Grand Lodge of
England & the Masonic Charitable Foundation (MCF), the Freemasons' Charity:
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confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected by law from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please

telephone +44 (0)20 7831 9811 or email the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your
system. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy this message or attachments or disclose the message or

attachments to any other person. This email and any attachments have been scanned for viruses prior to delivery. The United
Grand Lodge of England accepts no liability for any loss or damage which may be caused by viruses or any other malicious code
and you are responsible for carrying out your own virus checks before opening the email and any attachment. Where this email
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